
 

 
Rancho Tehama Elementary School    

  

Principal Michelle Copper 

 

 530-585-2800  School Website:   www.ranchotehamacuesd.org/ 

 

 

  

 

 

Jan 16– NO SCHOOL 

Jan 20– NO SERRF 

Jan 23-27– Great 

Kindness Challenge 

If you have any pictures that you 

would like to submit for the 2016-

2017 yearbook...please email  

rtsyearbook@yahoo.com 

 

BUS STOP SAFETY: 

 Stand in a line facing traffic so you can see the 

approaching bus. 
 Stand back at least 12 feet from where the bus 

will stop 

 Do not approach the bus until the driver has 

come to a full stop and opened the door 

LOST AND FOUND...Once again the lost and 
found is growing!! Please stop by the café and 
bring your items home.  Any items re-
maining after Jan 31st..will be DONATED 

School  t-shirts are in… 

It is our intention for each student to have a Rancho t-shirt.  If your child has outgrown 

their shirt– simply wash it and bring it to the school office to exchange it for a new size. 

We also have a few adult sizes, they are $10 each. Proudly wear your Rancho t-shirt! 

Please arrive 5 mins early  

Candy Canes from SANTA!! 

The Great Kindness Challenge 

January 23-27 

 

Monday: PJ “Dream of Kindness” 

Tuesday: Neon “The Bright side of 

Kindness” 

Wednesday: Hawaiian Beach Day “Ride the 

Kindness Wave” 

Thursday: Flannel “Warm your heart with 

Kindness” 

Friday: College, School or SERRF shirt 

Mrs Nelson’s 

1st/2nd  

grade class 

trip to       

Makerspace.   

A group of    

students are 

showing their 

operational 

flashlights! 

 

Awards Assembly, 1st Trimester... 


